
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS BULLETIN
Monday, August 23, 2021
A-DAY

TODAY’S EVENTS
Advisory Class Bell Schedule [Before first period]
First Day of School -- Freshman’s First Hurrah!
JV Tennis away
Varsity Tennis vs
Football Team Building
Important Links and Resources:

TODAY’S EVENTS
Advisory Class Bell Schedule [Before first period]
First Day of School -- Freshman’s First Hurrah!
JV Tennis away
Varsity Tennis vs Millbrook
Football Team Building
FYI: The Daily Announcements Bulletin [DAB] is posted on Broughton Magnet High School Homepage. Visit
https://www.wcpss.net/broughtonhs ,  or use the QR code below.

QR Code for the DAB QR Code for the Scholarship Bulletin:

None posted at this time.

PARENT ANNOUNCEMENTS

Click here for the 6/7-6/11weekly parent message.

Important Links and Resources:

*Whom Should I Contact? To best support your student and your family as we kick off the year, we want to provide you the
fastest response time on your questions as possible. To this end, we’ve created a Whom Should I Contact document that
provides contact information for commonly asked questions. You can find this on our website under “Our School” at
“Contact Us.”
*BHS Staff Directory HERE
*Learn about BHS Community Service requirements HERE
*Support the BHS Academic Booster Club HERE
*Join the PTSA HERE
*Buy Spiritwear HERE
*Harris Teeter Vic Card: BHS # 1936: https://forms.gle/Mu3ow6QH52FHpUs96 with your first and last name
*Family and Student Resources and Support: Advocacybhs@gmail.com
*Broughton Sports Blog: http://broughtonsports.blogspot.com
*Broughton High School: 919-856-7810
*Class Weekly Emails: Class of 2022: HERE Class of 2023: HERE Class of 2024: HERE Class of 2025:

Students and Parents,

At Broughton, we have a well-stocked pantry for any students, families or faculty that need it. The pantry is meant to serve
anyone that is a part of our Broughton community!! The pantry serves ALL students throughout the year that may find

https://www.wcpss.net/broughtonhs
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1QA9GhyGc3XPEsFzhwic8yKQHDeeWCqYDrnOKi90l738/edit?usp=sharing
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/m2qhFcadgs7Vg3ccCNo2xQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhGounP0QgaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cud2Nwc3MubmV0L1BhZ2UvNDQ2MTFXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgBIJ1g5X5I_hN1SGGttY2Nvbm5lbGxAYnVkZGdyb3VwLmNvbVgEAAAAAQ~~
https://www.wcpss.net/Page/45215
https://broughtoncommunityservice.weebly.com/
https://bhs.new.memberhub.store/store?category=Academic%20Booster%20Club
https://bhs.memberhub.store/
https://bhs.new.memberhub.store/store?category=PTSA%20Spirit%20Wear
https://forms.gle/Mu3ow6QH52FHpUs96
http://broughtonsports.blogspot.com/
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/OUFXmbotr4WuEh3tVgsjqw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhSLAlP0QlaHR0cHM6Ly9iaHMubWVtYmVyaHViLmNvbS9odWIvQkhTMjAyMlcHc2Nob29sbUIKAEelfGdfhyWMKlIYa21jY29ubmVsbEBidWRkZ3JvdXAuY29tWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/-bpXGLBgOaOGF2JFKyOy-g~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhSLAlP0QYaHR0cDovL2VlcHVybC5jb20vZ3h1cEZYVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAR6V8Z1-HJYwqUhhrbWNjb25uZWxsQGJ1ZGRncm91cC5jb21YBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/3Hr3KkyElRpZUC3JahDHRg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhSLAlP0QpaHR0cHM6Ly9iaHMubWVtYmVyaHViLmNvbS9odWIvQ2xhc3NvZjIwMjRXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgBHpXxnX4cljCpSGGttY2Nvbm5lbGxAYnVkZGdyb3VwLmNvbVgEAAAAAQ~~


themselves in need of food, clothing, hygiene items, school supplies or more. The hours of the pantry are Monday and
Thursdays from 6:55- 7:25 and 2:15-2:45. However, we can open it at any other time if you contact us (even in the evening for
families)! The pantry is located near the bus lot making it easy for students to grab items on their way to the bus. For more
information, contact Ms. Shawwa at hshawwa2@wcpss.net or Ms. Graves at bgraves@ wcpss.net.

The Aspire Training Group is hosting an in-person Reconnect for Resilience training here in Raleigh on Fri-Sat, Sept
17-18, at Carolina Pines Park on Lake Wheeler Rd. We are hosting this because we know how great the mental health
needs of our community are at this time.  We thought it might be helpful for parents, especially if they or their kids are
suffering right now (many are!).This public health mental health training will focus on tools designed to help families
build their resilience even in the face of hard things. If interested, contact Tammy Blackard Cook at 919-272-6854.

GLOBAL POINTS OF PROGRESS - Israel: Israel welcomed its first deaf Knesset member. Shirley Pinto, a longtime advocate for
people with hearing loss, was sworn into the Israeli parliament in sign language and spoken Hebrew. The Yamina lawmaker
replaces new Religious Affairs Minister Matan Kahana under the Norwegian Law, which allows newly appointed Cabinet
members to temporarily step down so another candidate from their party can take their place in the Knesset.

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [GENERAL]

Students who have empty spaces in their A-Day Schedules should report to Student Services [Room 1202] during
the period in which nothing is scheduled.

Students will follow an approved schedule provided at the beginning of the school year based on their course
requests from Spring. Schedule adjustments will only be considered for the following reasons during the first five
days of the school year:

● Student too many courses scheduled
● Student has duplicate courses
● Student has already received credit for the course
● Student has not met the prerequisite for the course
● Student needs a specific course to meet graduation requirements

If students have a schedule change request due to one of the above reasons, they can submit their
request through the Broughton Schedule Change Request Form

Sophomores, Juniors, Seniors considering attending one of the U.S. Service Academies: Congresswoman
Deborah Ross will be holding a Virtual Service Academy Day, Wednesday, September 8, 2021, 3:00-5:00pm.
Families will have an opportunity to meet representatives from the Service Academies to learn more about the
Academies, their admission processes and how to apply for nomination.  RSVP to Clarissa O’Quinn at
clarissa.oquinn@mail.house.gov by Sunday, September 5.A Zoom link will be provided following the RSVP.

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [JUNIORS & SENIORS]
Juniors & Seniors who are eligible for OFF-CAMPUS lunch passes: Lunch passes will be available again before school
and after school beginning Wednesday.

In 1990, after working in admissions at Virginia State and at Clark Atlanta University, Mason founded the Common
Black College Application. His portal allows students to apply to all of the network’s 61 member HBCUs, and specify
their top four choices, for one $20 fee. The app has a few twists from the better-known Common Application, which
students can use to apply to up to 20 of the more than 900 participating colleges. That portal is free to use, but
students must pay application fees to colleges that require them.For $20 students can apply to all 61 member HBCUs,
and specify their top four choices.

Seniors interested in Vanderbilt University [TN]: Go to their visit page to connect with them virtually or plan a
campus visit. As always, your admissions officer can answer any questions.

Seniors interested in Wake Tech: Wake Tech is going to be offering in-person campus tours resuming September 7th!
Students and families can sign up for group tours here: visit.waketech.edu. Students can also make appointments with Ally
Pearsall, Recruitment & Outreach Officer, personally to check their application status at this link here:
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/WakeTech763687@WakeTechEDU.onmicrosoft.com/bookings/s/CLtsicQDjUK2
s3iPAbO-SQ2.

Seniors interested in Colgate University [NY]: Students can now apply for admission using the Common App, Coalition App,
or QuestBridge application. Colgate’s test-optional pilot program makes submission of SAT and ACT scores optional for all
applicants through 2023. Application Deadlines: Early Decision II - November 15. Early Decision II and Regular Decision:

January 15. Fall Campus Visits [Visit experiences] are offered in the morning and afternoon most days of the week. They
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include an information session led by an admission officer followed by a student-led campus tour. Students can register for a
visit on a day and time that works for them.

Seniors interested in Smith College [MA]: Women of Distinction is a program for high school seniors that highlights the
opportunities at Smith for African American, Latina, Asian American, and Native American students. Due to our commitment
to providing a safe community for our students, our program will be virtual for the year 2021. The deadline to submit an
application for Women of Distinction is Friday, September 3.  I hope you encourage eligible students to apply!

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out (tkalinisan@smith.edu).

College & University Reps Visiting Broughton

Seniors and Juniors may sign up to meet with college representatives who visit Broughton throughout the year. Sign-up
sheets are posted in a notebook outside the Guidance Resource Center [Room 1209]. See Mr. Rudder in the Guidance
Resource Center if you have questions.

University of Alabama [AL] Friday, September 17 A-Day 9:45AM
Campbell University [NC] Friday, September 17 A-Day 1:15PM
Wofford College [SC] Monday, September 20 B-Day 9:45AM
Auburn University [AL] Tuesday, September 21 A-Day 9:45AM
University of Richmond Tuesday, October 9 B-Day 1:15PM
Sewanee University [TN] Monday, October 18 A-Day 9:45AM

SUMMER OPPORTUNITIES

Job Opportunities
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